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Hon, Garl Thitnen 4%.,

Chairmen, Fort Porthold Indian Corporation
Tribal Pusinass Couneil
EFlbowoods, Worth Dmkots

L 4
-
Pear ¥r. Thitman: W
e

nhic” has arril V“*.

Tt looks now =& though I will be all tied up in the State
until Wovember 15 and 16, On the 15th of ‘~V’;:;:, I speak
-

at the maeting of the formers repgardiny Rursal ectrifics

AalMe Ll eCuli

nt Biamarek, and 4f you can arrange to have my other colleagues

present st the meebing, T shall be glsd to be there on the 17th
of Wovember, However, on the 16th T will be in Grand Forks.

If you have sny further sucgestions, I will be most happy te
hear from vou.

With kindest regards, I sm

Sincerely,

VL dfg \
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